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The Death Of The Department Store: ‘Very Few Are
Likely To Survive'
April 21, 2020 Washington, D.C.

Jim Van Horn was quoted in an article in The New York Times, “The
Death of the Department Store: ‘Very Few Are Likely to Survive,’”
focusing on how the coronavirus has affected the retail world.
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https://www.nytimes.com/2020/04/21/business/coronavirus-department-stores-neiman-marcus.html

